
          Bingham Primary School and Nursery  

            50 Burrows Drive  

            Bingham  

            Nottinghamshire  

                                                       NG13 7AT             

Bingham Primary School and Nursery  

6th June 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

A very warm welcome back to the final term this academic year. I hope that you have all 

had a lovely half-term and enjoyed the sunshine when it arrived!  

Sun Cream and Sun Hats  

Please can I ask parents to apply suncream before school and send in sun hats, as the 

weather is getting warmer, and we have very little shade on the school field. If you need 

to send suncream into school, it should be labelled and handed to class teachers who will 

put it in a safe place until lunchtime when your child will be expected to apply it 

independently. There are some suncreams available that last for the full school day and 

we would highly recommend these; certainly, for the younger children who find applying 

sun cream independently difficult.  

Event Dates for the Summer Term  

The following dates are provisional for events this term. Occasionally in school, we do 

have to make some changes but will endeavour to keep these dates and inform you as 

soon as we know, if there needs to be any changes.  

Date  Event  

Wednesday 7th June  Y5/6 Swimming   

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June   Bike ability for Year 6 (for children with bikes)  

Monday 12th June  Year 1 Phonics Screening                          

Year 4 Times Tables checks  

Tuesday 13th June  Toot Hill Staff to meet Year 6 pupils  

Wednesday14th June  Parents Meeting for children starting in Reception 

September 2023  

Thursday 15th June  Y3/4 to participate in Mini-Olympic Tournament  

Wednesday 21st June  Toot Hill Meeting with Year 5 Parents after school.  

Thursday 22nd June  Sports Day  

Tuesday 27th June  Stay and Play for new reception children  

Wednesday 28th June  Summer Reading Challenge  

Friday 14th July  Whole school transition day – meet your new teacher.  

Monday 17th July  Reports to Parents  

Tuesday 18th July  Drop-in parent meetings  

Tuesday 25th July   Year 6 Leavers Assembly, last day of Term  



  

Sending warm water into school  

Some parents have asked if they can send warm water into school; for their child to drink 

as an alternative to the cold tap water available in the classrooms. On a trial basis, for the 

next month, we will permit warm water to be brought in from home. We have a very strict 

water-only policy, and it is essential that the temperature of water is no hotter than 40 

degrees Celsius. We will be spot checking bottles and water temperatures during this 

period and will then make a final decision on whether this will be a permanent 

arrangement.  

  

  

Kind regards,  

  

  
Gayle Ellis, Headteacher  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  

  


